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Remington Arms Co., Inc. 
Arms Service Division 
14 Hoefler Avenue 
Ilion, NY 13357 

Dear Sir: 

222 Five Point Dr. 
Talbott, Tn. 37877 
January 17, 1995 

I have enclosed a copy of my letter dated December 5, 1994, 

as requested by Fran Cole of your Arms Service Department 

in her letter dated January 5, 1995. 

Please note the rifle snapped when the safety was disengaged 

only once. I have operated the bolt and safety numerous 

times but it has not failed to function properly again. 

Sincerely yours, 

~~~./~ 
William R. Thomas 

Enclosure: 
Letter dated December 5, 1994 
Remington Mohawk 600, Caliber 308, Serial #A6574297 
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